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Chair Baker and members of the Committee, thank you for the opportunity to

comment on H.B. 2672, H.D.2.

The Department of Accounting and General Services (DAGS) supports the repeal

of the cap in the allowable balance of the state parking revolving fund. This will allow

DAGS to address ongoing maintenance and operational needs for parking in a timely and

effective manner. DAGS requests that if this bill is passed, it not take away from

programs in the administration’s budget submittal.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this matter.



